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Nominations Committee Report for 

Elective Standing Faculty Committees for 2022-23 

 

 

In preparing the slate of nominees for elective faculty standing committees, the Nominations 

Committee used the following procedures: 

 

1. Preference sheets were prepared and distributed electronically to the faculty. The 

first, second and third choices were tabulated from 160 returns out of a possible 663 

(This number includes all persons holding faculty rank including administrators and 

those on sabbatical). 

 

2. Persons completing the preference sheet comprised the major pool of nominees.  

Attempts were made to achieve continuity and balance in committee membership. 

 

Nominations from the floor may be made at the Faculty Senate meeting, March 17, 2022. Please 

be sure you have obtained the person’s consent for anyone you are nominating.  

 

IF ANY OF THE INFORMATION LISTED IN THIS REPORT IS INCORRECT, PLEASE 

REPORT IT TO THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF THE UNIVERSITY (x5988 or 

secofunv@uwm.edu). 

 

 

Click here to view the 2022-23 draft Faculty Ballot. 

 

 

https://uwm.edu/secu/wp-content/uploads/sites/122/2022/03/DRAFT-Faculty-Ballot-22-23.pdf

